
 

Starting Kindergarten is an exciting time for both a parent and a child.  For 
some children it is their first venture away from home.  For all children it is 
a new learning community with new faces and procedures. 

Join us for an information session starting in our cafeteria, followed by a 
tour of a kindergarten classroom.   

Registration packets will be available for students who have already turned 5.     Children 

entering Kindergarten need to be 5 on or before September 1, 2023.   

Registration requirements:   Original Birth Certificate, Social Security Card, Immunization 

record, Physical Form (within 1 year of 1st day of school 2023,) 

TWO Proofs of Residency (Current TECO bill, Property Tax Receipt, Homestead      

Exemption, Contract for Purchase of Home, Lease Agreement, Warranty Deed. 

 

Let us know you are 
planning to attend by 
filling out the form! 


